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Presentation and discussion of case P-22-72-SD, a final plat request for the proposed "Goldfield Estates"
subdivision, a 209-unit townhome development located at the southeast corner of Starr Road and 28th Avenue
requested by David Bohn of the BFH Group, following the prior approvals of the rezoning by planned
development cases P-21-94-PZ and P-21-95-PZ, and the preliminary plat case P-21-96-PZ.
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